FRANCISCA CORP.
2337 Houston Natural Gas Bldg.
Houston, Texas 77002

(713) 224-5347 RECEIVED
June 2, 1970
YJUN4 1970
0.c.cC.

ARTESIA, DFFICE
Mr. W. A. Gressett
0i1 Conservation Commission
Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Beeman #1
NE SW Section 2-24-28
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Bill:

I will be in Artesia and Carlisbad, New Mexico, next week at
which time I will drop by and see you pertaining to the

Beeman #1 well and will meet the requirements of your letter
of May 22, 1970. I will fill out all necessary forms then
according to your requirements and will meet all state re-
quirements pertaining to the Beeman #1 well as we are planning
to drill this well deeper; and, as you know, we have partners
in it. Our plans are to drill to a depth of 13,500'. The
present depth is 9300'.

I am compiling all of the work that was done from July 1 to
the day the well was shut down and as I do not nhave all the
information here in Houston, I cannot prepare this until I
return to Carlsbad at which time I will furnish you with all
logs and all pertinent data.

Yours truly,

FRANCISCA.-CORP,
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¢ STANLEY L. JONES, President
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